
 

Email to AZNWGA Members on April 21, 2024 

 

Game of the Day Change - At the Welcome Back Meeting in January a discussion was raised 

regarding players being able to stay in Game of the Day even though they decided to pick up on 

a hole, due to either reaching their max or out of frustration.  The Board recently met and 

discussed this topic and came up with the following change so players can continue in Game of 

the Day, if they decide to pick up on a hole(s) that is part of the Game.  

 

Effective Immediately - If a player reaches their hole maximum on a game day hole they can 

pick up and add three penalty strokes on top of their hole maximum to stay in Game of the 

Day.  Standing Rules, number 7 has been revised to reflect this change.  See website under 

League Info. 

 

Example: 

 

On hole 2 - par 5, a member with a 36 handicap would have a hole maximum score of 9, if she 

picks up on game day at 9 strokes, she would record a 12 as her score and still be in the game for 

the remaining 17 holes.   

 

However, if she continues to play the hole after reaching her true hole maximum of 9, and then 

decides after she actually hit 11 strokes to pick up, the hole score would be 14.  Keep in mind 

pace of play is important!  

 

Note: The 3 stroke penalty is for Game Day only and not for posting your score in GHIN. Your 

GHIN posting would be minus the 3 stroke penalty. 
 


